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Comment Submitted:

The BLM public lands belong to the people of the U.S. I do not agree that private corporations should be allowed to install PV
on public lands. However, I welcome the idea that the U.S. lease the land or better, have government run PV plants. 

If you allow private companies to use the land. I would like to know about it and have the opportunity to all the remaining oil,
gas, solar rights on BLM land. In fact why not just transfer title to all 225 acres to me. 

I offer $100 a barrel for the oil and a much better deal than you are receiving from the larger companies.


